
Scottish Civil Justice Council, 
 
On behalf of the Sheriffs Principal, I am grateful to the SCJC for allowing us the 

opportunity to comment upon the proposed changes. We have no detailed 
observations to make, other than the general one that the changes appear to us to 
be sensible and appropriate. 
 

Sheriffs Principal. 


